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2nd November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Friday 9th November, (weather permitting) Year 3 and Year 4 will be visiting the War Memorial to support our 
History / Geography focus on ‘World War Two in West Kirby.’  It will also enhance the quality of writing in 
preparation for an explanation of the significance of Remembrance Day.   
 
We will be leaving school at 1:20pm and will return in time for the end of the school day.  The children must have a 
waterproof jacket and wear sensible shoes. 
 
In order to comply with the current Year 3 & Year 4 ratios, we will need parent volunteers to assist us during the 
morning. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to accompany us and return it to your class teacher by Tuesday 
6th November.  We will get back to you as soon as possible to confirm if your help is needed. 
 
If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Years 3 & 4 - War Memorial Visit – Friday 9th November 2018 
 
 
Name of Child: __________________________________________         Class: ___________________ 
 
 
   I would be available to help on the afternoon of the trip. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ 
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